
Mrs. Susannah Balice, Technology Teacher

Mrs. Shawna Crawford, ELA Teacher



1. What is the Aeries Parent Portal?  
How can the Portal help parents?

2. What is Haiku? Why is it important 
to parents?

3. What’s on the FAMMS website ?

http://miller.riversideunified.org/


The Portal provides parents and students with a 

secure, convenient way to access student 

information from any internet connected device.

• grades

• assignments

• attendance data

• class schedules

• unofficial transcripts



• The Portal allows parents to monitor 

student grades, missing 

assignments, and late work in “real 

time” at their convenience.



• Parents must create an account to 

access the Portal.

• See the FAMMS website for 

directions/tutorial to create an account.

http://www.rusdlink.org/Page/77


John Smith





Students have 7 teachers at Miller

Six of the classes are graded.

The 7th class is SILENT READING, then later an optional 

club starting Q2 November and this class IS NOT graded.











8th Grade Only

7th Grade after  

1st semester





Parent involvement in RUSD is a critical part 

of our students’ success. To enhance that 

involvement, RUSD uses Haiku, an 

online learning management system (LMS), 

that allows parents to stay in communication 

with teachers about classroom assignments, 

instructional content and events.



All teachers at FAMMS have a Haiku web-page. Content on pages will vary 
by teacher or department. In general, parents will have access to:

• Course Syllabus

• Grading Practices

• Biographical teacher information

• Teacher contact information

• Homework assignments

• Classwork assignments

• Teacher created notes and handouts that often may be 
downloaded to view or print

• Helpful course-related links

• Class calendar

See Mrs. Crawford’s Haiku Page

http://www.rusdlearns.net/scrawford/ela


• Visit the FAMMS Website for information on accessing Haiku.

• Click on the Parents tab in the menu ribbon for directions for 

creating a Parent Haiku account.



• Parents, please follow your child’s class schedule to meet 

teachers and hear a brief overview of each class. 

• It is important to follow your child’s class schedule as not all 

teachers teach the same class every period. If you go out of 

order, you may miss out on the opportunity to meet all of your 

child’s teachers.

• Thank you for coming to Back to School Night, we are pleased 

that you have the opportunity to see our FAMMtastic campus 

and meet our MACAWesome teachers! Enjoy the evening!


